
‘Makeover’ 

 

There are so many programmes on television that encourage us to have a ‘Makeover’, to our 

homes, our gardens and sometimes our wardrobe.  One area in school that is ready for a 

‘Makeover’ is the Early Years Outdoor Learning Area as it is starting to look rather tired and worn 

out.  Hatchell Wood Primary is joining with seven other local schools to take part in a project, 

during 2015/2016, supported by the Early Excellence Centre in Huddersfield. 

Staff from the centre will provide training and advice to staff to improve the area.  When the 

alterations are complete and additional equipment is in place the learning environment will allow 

children to develop new skills to widen their experience of outdoor play. 

As Foundation Stage governor I am really excited about this project, as are the staff, and can’t 

wait to see the results and more importantly the children having lots of fun while learning. 

Cathryn Street 

Foundation Stage Governor 

 


